
Restore farmer’s rights. In 2013, the Oregon legislature took away the right of local 
government to regulate agriculture. Since then the legislature has failed to provide any 
meaningful statewide regulations to protect family farmers from the risks of genetically 
modified (GMO) crops. 
 

This is a very important issue to me since I used to be an organic farmer and choose to 
only eat organic food. We are messing with Mother Nature and she doesn’t like it. I 
believe that humans will be the next extinction and I’m sure that the planet will be better 
of without us! 
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Only some of us learn by other people’s mistakes, the rest of us have to be the other people.  ~Unknown 

 

Canby, OR 

 

 
Carol Wagner ~ One of the other People 

Carol@CraftedbyCarol.com 
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